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	27th May 2020



	Ranskill Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group (Google Meet)
Meeting Notes


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attending
Anne Talbot
Bryn Kinsey
Paul Hook
Pauline Lloyd
Sue Floyd

Introduction
· Developers
· AECOM
· Website
· Draft NP
· Public Consultation 2
· Funding
Discussion
· Developers: Discussions have taken place with representatives of both Mr Scholey and Mr McDonald. Both have offered to provide gifted assets to the village to include a new village hall and a GP surgery, together with a shop. We are waiting for their plans to enable us to show their vision to the village.
· AECOM: the design coding report is in final stages following our corrections before going to Locality for validation. It will be included alongside the NP.
· Website: Our own website is now functioning, we are pleased that some local photographs were supplied by Cris Janson Piers, including a couple of aerial drone shots.
· Draft Neighbourhood Plan: The second draft v2, not for general publication, has been circulated. It is has been reviewed by the group and amendments suggested. Current consultation time has now run out the final draft  will be issued when we have heard from the developers and the AECOM design coding report is available.
· Public Consultation 2: We need to demonstrate that we have maximised engagement with residents. This is more difficult in that we are unable to organise a physical drop in as per the first consultation held at the Bowls clubhouse. We will consult on which development to select using a colour printed leaflet to be distributed to every household in Ranskill. The leaflet will explain details of each development. We have selected two methods of voting. Ccomment online using Surveymonkey or by using a voting slip printed on the back opf the leaflet, inserted in a pre-printed envelope to be distributed with the leaflet. We will provide 6 drop points in the village where the votes will be collected. The leaflet and envelope will be printed and distributed by Retford Life in July.


Funding
Locality has agreed to refund the unspent funds and approve the final portion of the grant available. This means we should have sufficient funding to complete the project.
Further Action
· BK to ask The Star to publicise the website.
· BK to finalise the leaflet before validation at the next meeting.
Next Meeting
The next meeting is to be confirmed for early June.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
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